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PROTOCOL ON COOPERATION SIGNED IN THE PATRIARCHATE OF THE
SERBIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH

On 8 September, LUKOIL SERBIA AD CEO Andrey Kuku paid an official visit to
His Holiness Patriarch Irinej of Serbia. On this occasion the Company and the
Eparchial Administrative Board of the Archbishopric of Belgrade-Karlovac signed
a Business Cooperation Agreement. - LUKOIL intends to pursue its business
activity in Serbia. We are honored that LUKOIL SRBIJA has the opportunity to
cooperate and provide support to the Serbian Orthodox Church," Mr. Kuku
emphasized. The meeting was held in a very pleasant atmosphere and ended with
mutual wishes to extend and improve this cooperation in the future.



